Dennis Keithly

From: Helico Sonoma <alec@helicosonoma.com>
Sent: Tuesday, April 2, 2024 9:23

To: Dennis Keithly

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Re: Contract

Hi Dennis,

We will not be able to contract the Astar this year. It will primarily be working with the USFS.
I hope all is well.

Best,

Alec Sprick

Owner - Helico Sonoma
5990 Flightline Drive
Santa Rosa, CA 95403
(707) 526-8949

From: Dennis Keithly <Dennis.Keithly@lakecountyca.gov>
Sent: Tuesday, March 12, 2024 2:09 PM

To: Helico Sonoma <alec@helicoscnoma.com>

Subject: Contract

Alec,

Hey its that time of year again. Can you send me the price and insurance information so | get you approved by the
board of supervisors.

Thanks Dennis



